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'74 Collision Reported 
Of U.S., Soviet Subs 

San Diego, July 3 (UPI) -
A Soviet nuclear submarine 
collided with the U.S. nuclear 
submarine Pintado in 1974 
while the Pintado was on an 
intelligence-gathering mission 
for the Navy and CIA in 
Russian Pacific territorial 
waters, it was reported today. 


